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19th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Cultural Appreciation Evening 

 

On Wednesday May 1st we will be hosting our annual Cultural Appreciation Evening at the school. Therefore, should 

anyone be interested in helping with this event can you please contact either myself or Miss Moseley at the email 

addresses below. 

 

In the past parents/carers have brought in food linked to their cultural and ethnic background as well as providing 

details of countries and cultures that are represented by our student body. 

 

We also see it as an opportunity for attendees to dress in culturally appropriate clothing as we aim to celebrate all 

the ethnic groupings that are part of our school community. 

 

Regards 

 
Mr L Pickering (l.pickering@passmoresacademy.com ) 

 

 

 

Miss C Moseley (c.moseley@passmoresacademy.com ) 
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